
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 									 						

	 	                                            

 	 	

	 	             	

	 Plus lessons are coming to Silver Squares! 
On	June	4th,	Mike	Callahan	will	begin	plus	call	instruction	

for	our	class	members	and	would	be	pleased	to	welcome	

other	dancers	(both	class	and	club)	who	would	like	to		

learn	or	brush	up	on	these	calls.		The	best	part	is	that	

since	we	dance	all	summer,	you’ll	be	ready	for	those	plus		

dances	in	September.		As	always,	we	welcome	both	

	 		 	 single	dancers	and	couples.	

	

	

Our	club	dances	at	the	Greece	Methodist	Church,	

1924	Maiden	Lane,	on	Mondays	from	1	–	3	PM.	

	

For	more	information,	please	call	Jean	at	720-0777	
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